
 
 

 Free Family and Professional Caregiver Training Opportunity  
Bravo Zulu: Achieving Excellence in Relationship-Centered Dementia Care 

PRESENTED BY 
Jennifer Carson, PhD 

Director, Dementia Engagement, Education 
and Research Program, School of Public 

Health, University of Nevada, Reno 
 

CEU INFORMATION 
This program has been approved by the Board 

of Examiners for Long Term Care 
Administrators, Marriage Family Therapists 

and Social Workers for 12.0 CEUs. The 
University of Nevada, Reno School of 

Medicine’s Sanford Center for Aging approves 
this training for 12.0 of nursing CEUs. This 

program meets the Nevada State requirements 
for 8.0 hours of dementia education for skilled 

nursing and assisted living providers. 
You will need to attend and complete an 

evaluation for each module, within the series, 
 to receive continuing education credit. 

 

 

 

This four-part series explores what it takes to get to  
Bravo Zulu* by providing dementia care and support  

that is flexible, yet tailored to each unique  
elder’s strengths, preferences and needs. 

  
This program also has a component that speaks to 

military service and its impact on the aging process. 
 

Thursdays, March 2, 9, 16 and 23, 2023 
Program times are 1:00 pm to 4:15 pm 

Sessions are held via Zoom Video Conferencing, provided 
through a partnership with the University of Nevada, Reno 

Frontier Area Health Education Center (AHEC). 
 

REGISTER NOW 
 

Select “Register Now” to register. Registration will close on 
Thursday, February 23, 2023. We encourage you to attend all 

four trainings as each module builds upon the next. 
 

After completing this four-part series, you will receive a 
special certificate of completion from the Nevada Department 

of Veterans Services. 
 

For more information on NGEC, upcoming programs or to 
join our mail list, visit https://med.unr.edu/aging/ngec 

   
Questions? Email: ngec@unr.edu  

  
 

This project is supported by the Health Resources and Services 
Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human 

Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling $3.5 million with 0% financed 
with nongovernmental sources. The contents are those of the author(s) and 

do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement by, 
HRSA, HHS or the U.S. Government. 

 

*Bravo Zulu originated as a naval signal, 
typically conveyed by flag-hoist or radio, 

meaning “Well done!” Since its origin, 
Bravo Zulu has been used by senior U.S. 
Navy, U.S. Marine Corps and U.S. Coast 

Guard officers to congratulate or 
compliment their crews or commands 
for outstanding performance! Learn 

how you can get to Bravo Zulu in 
dementia care and support. 
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